
Welcome spring. 
        Things are starting to turn green and bloom on the grounds of the 
Black Tavern so that means we will be starting our monthly programs. On 
Thursday, March 17th at 7:00 PM we will welcome Jim Cooke who will 
portray Daniel Webster "I Still Live". This program is hosted by BTHS board 
of directors members Will and Mark Moseley. We hope to see you there for 
what we expect to be a very entertaining evening. 
        Hope you all enjoyed reading your 2016 newsletter. As you can see 
there is always something going on and keeping us busy. Thank you again 
to all who have renewed your membership and if you haven't done so 
yet, please consider doing so with the form on the back of the newsletter. 
Also if you have any change of address or email please let us know so we 
can update our information an keep you informed of happenings here at the 
Tavern. 
        We are now accepting donations for our "Annual Yard Sale" May 14th, 
2016. If you have any "treasures" (no clothes or electronics) c 
         Enjoy the upcoming warm weather.all Linda Bazinet at 508-943-5509 
or Bob Ducharme at 508-943-8782. 
 

 


